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NORTHERN STATES POWER COMPANY

MINNEAPOLI® MINNESOTA BRaD!

September 23, 1977

Mr Victor Stello, Director

Division of Operating Reactors

¢/o Distribution Services Branch, DDC, ADM
U § Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr Stello:

MONTICELLO NUCLEAR GENERATING PLANT
Docket No., 50-263 License No. DPR-22

Feedwater Nozzle Repair Program Revision

Our August 31, 1977 letter discussed plans to remove cladding from the Monticell«
feedwater nozzles. We stated that addenda to the ASME Code up to and including
the Winter of 1976 Addenda would be used., Title 10 CFR 50.55a does not recog-
nize addenda this recent. We will therefore adhere to the Swmmer 1975 Addenda
of Section XI and the Summer 1976 Addenda of Section 11II.

The change in addenda affects the way the program is documented but does not
result in any physical change in the repair program,.
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Manager of Nuclear Support Services
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cc; J G Keppler
G Charnoff
MPCA
Attn: J W Ferman
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